
 

 

ST STEPHEN’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Woden Road  Heath Town   Wolverhampton 

Telephone: 01902 558840 
 

 
 

22nd May 2018 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Re: HEADSTART WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS  

 

A Headstart Workshop will be held for Parents at 9.00 a.m. on Thursday 

7th June 2018. 

 

The workshop will be held in the School Hall. 

 

We hope you will be able to support your child by attending this event.  

Please complete the slip below and return it to the office by Monday 4th 

June 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

W DOWNING 

Executive Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Headstart Parents’ Workshop :  Thursday 7th June 9.00 am  

 

I will be attending the demonstration. 

 

Name of Child ___________________________ 

 

Number of Parents _______________________ 

 

Signed _________________________________ 

 


